
From: James Thum
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: FW: CC-2016-OGR-01-004, -005
Date: Monday, June 04, 2018 01:13:57 PM

 
 

From: Michael Christian <mchristian@mch-lawyer.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 1:01 PM
To: Mick Thomas <mthomas@idl.idaho.gov>; James Thum <jthum@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: CC-2016-OGR-01-004, -005
 
Mick –
 
I understand that no timely response was filed by any mineral interest owner to the applications to
extend the temporary unit status in the above docket numbers.   Given that, per Idaho Code 47-
328(3)(d), AM Idaho requests that the applications be decided administratively and without a
hearing.  Please let me know if you require further information from AM Idaho.
 
Thanks,
Mike 
 
Michael Christian
Marcus, Christian, Hardee & Davies LLP
737 N. 7th St.
Boise, ID  83702
(208) 342-3563
(208) 342-2170 (fax)
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